
Recycling and Transfer Advisory Committee Meeting 
Minutes of Meeting 

June 26, 2012 
 
 

 
 
Members Present: 
Richard Bairam, Bob Schroeder, Ray Bonney, Sean McDonald, Merrill Johnson, Jim Levesque 
 
 
The meeting began at 6:30.  Diane did not have the minutes from the previous meeting.  She will email 
them to everyone.  The Committee reviewed the spreadsheets with the material hauled to and from the 
facility. 
 
The Committee discussed the new automated collection program.  The barrel roll out went better than 
expected and was done in a week rather than the two weeks that were predicted.  The men did not 
have much time in the new trucks but are doing remarkably well.  Diane is pleased at how well things 
are going.  The only frustrating things is that people after one week are requesting additional barrels.  
Diane will address the accessory apartments first then the people that “need” extra barrels (not want). 
In the first 2 weeks of the program the Town collected 33% recycling at the curb.  That is a great rate, 
but could be better!!   
 
Diane is still having personnel issues.  She is short a driver.  There is a possibility of temporarily using one 
of Public Works men who has experience in driving trucks and knows the Town.  She is working with 
Leo.  Diane will be going to the Council for an update , tomorrow on June  27th. 
 
Jim Levesque made the motion to adjourn at 8:00, second by Ray.  All in favor. 


